
70 Collier Street 

P.O. Box 400 

Barrie, ON  L4M 4T5

City of Barrie

Minutes - Final

Heritage Barrie Committee

7:00 PM Sir Robert Barrie RoomTuesday, November 7, 2017

For consideration by the Infrastructure, Investment and Development Services 

Committee on December 12, 2017.

The meeting was called to order by the Chair, C. Tribble at 7:01 p.m.  The following were in 

attendance for the meeting:

Chairman C. Tribble

Vice Chair J.  Morin

D. Exel

G. Marek

C. Moran

D. Warrilow

Present: 6 - 

Councillor B. WardAbsent: 1 - 

ALSO PRESENT:

M. Fisher

L. Millson Taylor

S. Millson Taylor.

STAFF:

Committee Support Clerk, J. Werth

Zoning Administrative Officer, R. White.
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The Heritage Barrie Committee met and reports as follows:

SECTION "A"

POTENTIAL HERITAGE REGISTER LISTING - 186 BLAKE STREET

S. Millson Taylor and L. Millson Taylor, joint property owners of 186 Blake 

Street, provided a brief historical overview of their residential property.  Mr. 

and Ms. Millson Taylor requested that 186 Blake Street be added to the 

Barrie Heritage Register as a listed heritage property.

The Committee recommended adding 186 Blake Street to the Heritage 

Register.

The Heritage Barrie Committee met and recommends adoption of the following 

recommendation(s):

SECTION "B"

HERITAGE REGISTER REVIEW

That, at the request of the property owners, 186 Blake Street be added to 

the Heritage Register.

This matter was recommended to the Infrastructure, Investment and Development Services 

Committee for consideration of adoption at its meeting to be held on 12/12/2017.

The Heritage Barrie Committee met and reports as follows:
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SECTION "C"

DONATION REQUEST FROM THE BARRIE HISTORICAL ASSOCIATION

M. Fisher, President of the Barrie Historical Association, reviewed 

correspondence from the Barrie Historical Association dated October 24, 

2017 regarding the installation of a heritage plaque in Kempenfelt Park to 

honour Sir James Gowan.  Mr. Fisher explained that the Barrie Historical 

Association is requesting financial support from private donors in the amount 

of $2,500.00 for the remaining cost of this project.

The Committee reviewed the Heritage Barrie Committee’s budget for 2017.  

The Committee deferred this item to a future meeting for further discussion.

HERITAGE BARRIE STRATEGY - UPDATE

R. White, Zoning Administrative Officer provided an update regarding the 

Draft Heritage Barrie Strategy.  Mr. White noted that the Draft Heritage 

Strategy online survey closed on November 5, 2017.  He advised that the 

Final Heritage Strategy Report including recommendations should be 

finalized by early January 2018.

The Committee reviewed proposed revisions to the Draft Heritage Strategy.  

G. Marek will compile the Committee’s feedback regarding the Draft Heritage 

Strategy and submit it to the Planning and Building Services Department by 

November 14, 2017.  

PROCESS TO REMOVE PROPERTIES FROM THE HERITAGE REGISTER

The Committee discussed the process to remove non-designated properties 

currently listed on the Barrie Heritage Register. 

R. White, Zoning Administrative Officer clarified that property owners would 

need to wait six months after Council’s decision before submitting a request 

to have their property delisted on the Barrie Heritage Register.

HERITAGE BARRIE AWARDS

R. White, Zoning Administrative Officer provided an update regarding the 

2018 Heritage Barrie Awards ceremony to be held on December 4, 2017 at 

7:00 p.m. in the Council Chamber.  Mr. White noted that photographs of the 

properties have been taken for inclusion in the presentation at the awards 

ceremony.

The Committee discussed the presentation schedule for the Heritage Barrie 

Awards ceremony.
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2018 MEETING SCHEDULE

The Committee met and discussed the meeting schedule for 2018.  The 

Committee agreed to continue to meet on the first Tuesday of each month at 

7:00 p.m. with the exception of July 2018.

2017 WORK PLAN REVIEW

C. Tribble reviewed the 2017 Heritage Barrie Committee Work Plan.  The 

Committee discussed tasks associated with the Heritage Barrie Awards and 

Ontario Heritage Week.

DEVELOPMENT APPLICATIONS UNDER REVIEW

R. White, Zoning Administrative Officer noted that there were no updates at 

this time.

The meeting adjourned at 8:10 p.m.

CHAIRMAN
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